
 
CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS 

BKBCE/PRN/2023-24/014                                                                       Date: 21.10.2023 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings! from B.K. Birla Centre for Education 
 
We are excited to announce that our school has organised a one-night adventure camp at Khapoli. This exciting 
trip is designed to provide an adventurous and enjoyable experience for our students after the midterm 
exams.  The camp will be a great opportunity for them to unwind and have fun. Students will be escorted by the 
school staff. 
 Trip details: 
Destination: Deep Nature Resort, Jambrung. Near khopoli 
Duration: Two days & one night 
Transport: School Transport 
Payment : The camp fees (approximately Rs. 2,500 including transport) will be debited to the student’s pocket 
money account 
 
Trip Schedule : 
 

1.     Class X & XI     :  24th October -  25th October 
2.     Class VII & IX  :  25th October – 26th October 
3.     Class IV to VI & VIII : 26th October – 27th October 
 

The camp itinerary:  Please find the detailed camp itinerary attached to this email. 
 
Consent  Required:  To enrol your child to participate in this adventure camp, we kindly request you to provide 
your consent by filling out the Google Form linked below: 
Google Form Consent Link:  
https://forms.gle/F7RvyStuVvHoCEqg6 
 
Participation in the trip is optional. Students who are not interested in joining the camp will stay back at the 
school and follow the regular school schedule. Kindly share your consent latest by 23.10.2023 before 12.00 
noon as we have to do the planning and booking for the same.  
 
We believe this adventure camp will be a fantastic experience for your child, and we look forward to their 
participation. 
 
NOTE: Kindly note that no leave will be permitted till the PTM 28th October 2023. 
 
All parents are requested to attend the PTM to know about their children's academic performance. 
 
Kindly note : Timing of PTM between 9.00 AM and 1.00 PM 

 
WISHING ALL THE PARENTS  

“A HAPPY DUSSEHRA”. 
With Warm Regards 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 


